
Tuesday, March 14, 2023 at 7:00pm 
Bound Brook Community Middle School 

120 East Second Street, Bound Brook, NJ 08805 
 

In celebration of Music in Our Schools Month, the Whitehouse Wind 
Symphony is pleased to present a free concert. School-age children and 

their parents are especially welcome! SNOW DATE: Tuesday, April 4, 2023. 

FREE CONCERT 
Celebrating Music in Our School Month! 

Venue is fully accessible 

 MAILING: P.O. Box 174, Somerville, NJ 08876 

 WEBSITE: whitehousewindsymphony.org 

 E-MAIL: whitehousewindsymphony@gmail.com 

 FACEBOOK: facebook.com/WhitehouseWind 

 INSTAGRAM: @WhitehouseWind 

In the event of dangerous driving conditions or public health 

emergency, the decision to cancel or postpone this concert will 

be announced on our website and social media. 

 

The Whitehouse Wind Symphony is recognized by the Internal 

Revenue Service as a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt non-profit educational 

association. 


